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Dear  

  

                                                                                                                         Thursday 3rd July 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Class 10,  

As part of our 11 Before 11 promises, we are 

excited to share that Class 10 will be carrying 

out a good deed project to support Hilbrae 

Rescue Kennels—a local charity dedicated to 

the care and rehoming of dogs in need. 

Hilbrae has over 50 dogs in their care and runs two charity shops in Telford—one in Oakengates and 

one in Dawley. This presents the perfect opportunity for us all to declutter and donate any good-

quality items that are no longer needed.  

     What can be donated? 

Hilbrae welcomes donations of: 

• Clothing, books, toys, ornaments, and 

other saleable items for their 

charity shops 

(Please do not send knives or electrical items, as they 

cannot accept these) 

• Dog food (wet or dry) 

• Old bedding such as duvets, sheets, and towels 

 (Please do not donate pillows, as the dogs tend to rip the stuffing out)  

We are hoping to collect all donations by Thursday, 11th July so we can 

arrange to deliver them to Hilbrae and their charity shops shortly after. 

 

 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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           Optional Visit to Hilbrae 

We would love to take some of the children with us when we deliver the donations. This could also 

include the chance to meet the dogs, play with them, and possibly even take them for a walk. 

However, for safeguarding reasons, any child attending must be accompanied by an adult. 

The potential visit is planned for Thursday 17th July, between 1:00pm and 3:30pm. If you are 

happy to transport and accompany your child to Hilbrae, please let us know—further details and 

permissions will follow once we’ve gauged interest. 

This is a brilliant opportunity for our students to show kindness, responsibility, and community spirit. 

We’re really proud of them for taking this on, and as always, your support means everything. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

N.Larlham 

Miss Larlham 

Y6/Reading & Writing Lead 

 

 


